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 We were founded 80 years ago, to serve the employees of Kimberly-Clark 
Corporation. Over the years, KimCentral has grown stronger, as our membership 

has expanded, to include numerous employee and professional organizations, families and 
individuals throughout the community and beyond. On November 10, 2014, members in 
attendance of the “Special Meeting of Members” voted unanimously to change our name. 
Today we’re celebrating a change.

•  We are pleased to be an institution, centered on service   
to our expanding financial family.

•  Together, we celebrate our heritage, by welcoming   
continued growth. 

•  Today, we implement a change, not to indicate a shift   
in our products or programs, but to illustrate an expansion   
of our purpose.

•  Today, we announce a new name, not to repackage what we do, 
but to better represent who we are and who we serve.

More than marketing or rebranding, our new name tells our story. It 
reminds those who know us, and welcomes those who don’t, with 
a message that’s as powerful as it is simple. Together we’ve built an 
organization that is strong, safe, and secure. It is with the highest honor 
and respect, to our history and our members’ loyalty, that we celebrate 
our future with this change. On Monday, June 29, 2015, we will become 
CentralAlliance Credit Union, your financial family focused on the 
future, centered on you.

Tonni C. Larson
President / CEO

Serving employees and family members of Kimberly-Clark Corporation, nationally and internationally; employees and 
family members of Gulfstream Aerospace; employees and family members of Halyard Health Inc.; employees of Cognizant 
Technology Solutions; law enforcement and firefighters and their families throughout the state of Wisconsin and employees 
and residents of Winnebago, Calumet, Outagamie, Shawano, Waupaca and Manitowoc counties. 

IT’S OFFICIAL! NAME CHANGE 
& REBRAND FAQs
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•  Is the name change the result of a 

merger? The credit union is not being merged 
with another credit union.

•   Why is KimCentral Credit Union 

changing its name? Over the past 80 years 
our service and membership has expanded 
beyond the “Kim” family, a name change and 
rebrand is necessary to more accurately represent 
all members, current and future.

•  Will the membership requirements 

stay the same to join the credit union? 

Yes, our membership is open to employees and 
family members of Kimberly-Clark Corporation, 
nationally and internationally; employees and 
family members of Gulfstream Aerospace; 
employees and family members of Halyard 
Health Inc.; employees of Cognizant Technology 
Solutions; law enforcement and firefighters and 
their families throughout the state of Wisconsin 
and employees and residents of Winnebago, 
Calumet, Outagamie, Shawano, Waupaca and 
Manitowoc counties. 

•   Will my account number(s) stay the 

same? Yes, your account number(s) will stay the 
same and your membership card is still valid.

•   Will my credit and debit cards still 

work? Yes, when it comes time to renew your 
card, you will receive your new card reflecting the 
credit union’s new name.

•   Will my current checks still work? Yes, 
our routing and transit number will not change 
and your account number will stay the same. 
When it comes time to reorder checks, your new 
checks will reflect the credit union’s new name.

•   Will the management, employees and 

the board of directors stay the same?  
Yes, we still have the same dedicated volunteer 
board of directors and same friendly staff that you 
have been accustomed to working with to meet 
your financial needs.

•  Will the phone numbers stay the 

same? Yes, both our toll free number  
800-236-5228 and our local number  
920-720-2572 will remain the same.

•  Will the hours stay the same? Yes, all 
current hours, at all locations, will stay the same.

We are very excited about our new name and the future of YOUR credit 
union. We are tremendously proud of our history and heritage and are 
focused on honoring that history as we move forward with our new 
name and brand.

THIS NAME CHANGE AND RE-BRAND IS ONE OF THE MANY STEPS 
WE ARE TAKING TO POSITIVELY POSITION YOUR CREDIT UNION 
FOR SUSTAINED, HEALTHY GROWTH FOR THE NEXT 80 YEARS 
AND BEYOND.

Our new name & brand 

identity includes a new logo 

combined with the new 

name. The 3-piece dynamic 

“C” represents the safety, 

security & strength we 

provide to our members.

Home Improvement Loans 
to Fit Your Needs
Start the new year with a new look for your home!  It’s home 

improvement time and CentralAlliance Credit Union is 
ready to make your home improvement plans a reality.  From outdated 
countertops or drafty windows to replacing an inefficient furnace, 
updating a bathroom or finishing a basement…let us help you get 
them done!  
Unlike other lenders, our rates are FIXED, not tied to prime.  You 
don’t want a variable rate loan now, when rates are likely to go up.  
Our closing costs may be as low as $117.00.  And the most important 
part, we don’t make you have a checking account to get the best rate.  
We want to earn your business, not force it.  The next time you need 
the best home equity loan, line of credit or a new mortgage, visit 
CentralAlliance Credit Union!

*CentralAlliance Credit Union is an Equal Housing Opportunity Lender.  Deposits insured by NCUA.  Application subject to 
approval. 

Centered on YOU
When does a home become a home?  Is 
it when the first family photo is hung on 
the refrigerator?  Maybe when the first 
batch of cookies comes fresh out of the 
oven or when you find out your family 
is about to grow.  Or for that matter, 
if the kids are gone, maybe it’s time to 
downsize.  At CentralAlliance, we 
believe a home becomes a home the 
moment you walk through the door of 
your new home and it stays that way 
every moment after.  If you’re looking for 
a new house to make your home, come 
to CentralAlliance to get started.  
Approval in minutes, not days, with the 
security of knowing someone is looking 
out for you all along the way.  Building 
or buying, we’ll partner with you to get 
the right loan to make your dreams come 
true.  Of course, if it’s a Home Equity 
Line of credit you are looking for, we 
can put that together for you too.  Home 
Equity Lines of Credit give you the 
convenience of having funds available, 
for any reason, whenever you need it.  It’s 
flexible and fast. 

		  We’re

Receive your Tax Information 
Faster with eNotices!
Sign up for eNotices, to receive quick, convenient announcements, alerting you to 
important account information much quicker than standard mail.
Receive notices on items such as:

•	Loan Delinquency
•	Certificate Maturity and Renewals
•	NSF & Overdrafts
•	Closed Account Notices
•	Tax Forms:
	 o	1098 Mortgage Interest Paid
	 o	1099 Interest Income

Sign up for eNotices and stay in touch with your account.
Steps to enroll:
	 1.	 Log into Virtual Branch
	 2.	Click on the Self Service Tab
	 3.	Under Additional Services, Click on eNotices
	 4.	Enjoy quicker and Easier Access

Plus, save your tax documents using MY VIRTUAL STRONG BOX!  My Virtual 
Strong Box stores electronic copies of your most important documents on the 
web, through online banking.  You can save copies of your will, your passport, your 
insurance policy- any electronic document you just can’t trust other cloud providers 
to protect.  It’s backed by our multi-factor security on super-secure, redundant 
servers, with 24-hour monitoring.  Best of all, you can customize it to suit your 
needs.  Log in to Virtual Branch to set up your own electronic safe deposit box, with 
My Virtual Strong Box. 25 mb of space free to all members.
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General Questions
•  Are my funds safe? Yes, your personal data 

and account information is safe and secure.
•   Will my account number change?  

No, your account number will remain the same.
•   Will I have to order new checks?  

No, continue to use your current checks.
•  Will the Credit Union routing number 

change? No, our routing number for 
electronic debits and credits will not change. 
This includes direct deposit of payroll, pension 
and retirement funds.

ATM/Debit Cards

•    During the weekend of conversion, 

will my debit card work as usual? Yes, 
but limited – your debit card transactions may 
be impacted from Friday at 5pm until Monday at 
12am. We suggest writing checks, using a Credit 
Union Credit Card or withdrawing cash prior to 
Friday, July 31st at 5pm.

•   Will my ATM / Debit PIN change? No.
•   What if I lose my ATM/Debit Card over 

the conversion weekend? Please call the 
same number to report lost cards: 800-472-3272.

•   Will I have access to CentralAlliance 
ATMs? Yes.

Credit Union Credit Cards

•    There will be no change and no 
impact on Credit Union Credit Cards. 
Everything will work as normal. 

Virtual Branch/Internet Banking
•    Will my login or password change?  

No, you will use the same login ID, password  
and security questions that you set up originally.

•   Will my account history be available 
from the old system? No, account history 
will not be available from the old system. You 
will have access via E-Statements, to the past 18 
months. History on the new system will begin 
August 1st. If you feel you need history prior to 
receiving your July statement, please log in before 
5pm on July 31st to print your account history.

•   Will I have access to Virtual Branch 
on conversion weekend? No, the Virtual 
Branch system will not be available during 
conversion weekend. Virtual Branch will be 
available beginning August 3, 2015.

Bill Pay Users
•    Will there be a change to the Bill Pay 

system? Yes, some formatting will change. 
However, all biller information will remain  
the same.

CONVERSION FAQs

A  data processing system is the heartbeat of the credit union. It is on this system, 
that the credit union processes, stores and controls all member and credit union 

financial data. For the past 25 years, your credit union has been operating on the same 
platform and while that platform has served us well, the Board and Management have 
decided that now is the time to move on. Our new processing system will offer operating 
efficiencies, features and functions that will allow us to serve you better. Technology 
changes quickly and following an extensive search and review, it is with this in mind, 
that we selected our new processing partner. This new system will provide us with the 
tools and resources we need to give you a new level of service. Based on the above, please 
review the items below that will take place during this update of systems. 

We will start the conversion on Friday night, July 31st. The data will 
be migrated over to the new system on Saturday, August 1st. For this 
reason, we will not be open for business on Saturday, August 1st,  
to allow time to convert all member data.  

Virtual Branch (internet banking) – will not be available until Monday, August 3rd. 
All transfers will continue as scheduled and nothing will change going forward. In addition, 
you will see a new tab on Virtual Branch, when you log in on Monday, August 3rd. A new 
feature, called “Pop Money,” will be available in Virtual Branch Mobile Banking and will 
allow you to send money to friends and family anywhere with the use of their email address 
or cell phone number. A fast, safe and convenient way to pay from your smartphone. 

For members who have E-Statements – your E-Statement will still be available 
on Virtual Branch on August 3rd, but all members will also receive a paper statement 
for the month of July. It is a regulatory requirement that all members receive a paper 
statement the month of a data processing conversion. 

Debit Card Holders – debit card transactions may be impacted periodically 
from Friday at 5pm through Monday at 12am, until all data has been uploaded to the 
networks. We hope the impact will be minimal. Credit Cards will not be impacted at all. 

We truly appreciate your patience during this processing conversion. Our goal is to make 
it as seamless as possible for our members. Please contact us at any time, if you have 
questions. We will continue to update you and remind you of these important dates, with 
a weekly email countdown prior to the conversion weekend.

 THE TIME IS NOW…
ANNOUNCING A NEW DATA 
PROCESSING SYSTEM COMING AUG. 1

ATTENTION!
IMPORTANT MEMBER NOTICE

NEENAH
625 Deerwood Ave., Neenah, WI 54956
920.720.2572 • Toll Free: 800.236.5228
Fax: 920.720.2538

DRIVE THROUGH SERVICES
Monday – Friday, 8:30am–5:00pm

OFFICE HOURS
Monday – Friday, 9:00am–5:00pm

MENASHA
1093 Appleton Road, Menasha, WI 54952
920.727.0840 • Fax: 920.727.0838

DRIVE THROUGH SERVICES
Monday – Friday, 8:30am–5:00pm
Saturday, 9:00am–12:00pm

OFFICE HOURS
Monday – Friday, 9:00am–5:00pm

APPLETON
665 Ridgeview Dr., Appleton, WI 54911
920.731.0300 • Fax: 920.731.9220

DRIVE THROUGH SERVICES
Monday – Friday, 8:30am–5:00pm
Saturday, 9:00am–12:00pm

OFFICE HOURS
Monday – Friday, 9:00am–5:00pm

C e n t ra l A l l i a n c e C U . o r g

NOTICE TO MEMBERS • LIMITED DEBIT CARD USE FRIDAY, JULY 31 @ 5PM TO SATURDAY, AUGUST 1.

Attention 
CentralAlliance Visa 
Debit Card Members:
Non-Visa Debit Transactions on Visa 
Branded Cards
Please note that when you use your Visa Check 
Card at certain merchant locations, the following 
may take place.  While in the past, transactions have 
been processed as Visa Check Card transactions 
through the VISA network, unless you entered a 
PIN, but in the future, if you don’t enter a PIN, 
transactions may be processed as either a Visa 
Check Card transaction or a transaction on the 
PULSE network.  Merchants must provide you with 
a clear way of choosing to make a Visa Check Card 
transaction if they support this option.  Please be 
advised that if you choose to use PULSE, when 
making a transaction without a PIN, different 
terms may apply and you will not be eligible for 
certain protections and rights applicable only to 
Visa Check Card transactions, as described in your 
cardholder agreement.  Protections will not apply 
to transactions processed on the Regional networks 
such as PULSE.
Please contact us at 920-720-2572 or 800-236-5228 
and ask for Member Services if you have further 
questions in regards to the VISA network Zero 
Liability Protection.

USA Patriot Act and 
Identification Program
To help the government fight the funding of 
terrorism and money laundering activites, Federal 
law requires all financial institutions to obtain, 
verify, and record information that identifies each 
person who opens an account.
When you open an account, we ask for your name, 
address, date of birth, and other information that 
will allow us to identify you.  We may also ask 
to see your drivers’ license, or other identifying 
documents.  In some cases, identification will be 
requested for current account holders, if original 
documentation was not obtained with the opening 
of the account.  We ask for your understanding as 
we work to support these efforts to maintain the 
security of your funds and our country.

Annual Meeting
Date: 	 March 15, 2016
Time: 	 5:30 p.m.
Location:	CentralAlliance Credit Union
	 625 Deerwood Ave.
	 Neenah, WI  54956

If you plan to attend, please call 920-720-2572 for 
reservations by: Tuesday, March 1, 2016

Make the Most of Your Money
It doesn’t matter if you’re looking for a new or used Car, Truck, Boat or RV, 
CentralAlliance Credit Union has a lending package that will fit your needs & 
help you make the most of your money.  At CentralAlliance Credit Union, you 
deal with an experienced Loan Officer that has your best interest at heart.  Unlike 
dealerships, who will shop you around to multiple finance companies (Each pulling 
your credit report, thus lowering your score), CentralAlliance helps you make the 
loan decision that is best for YOU!  We listen to you and give you different options 
to meet your financial goals.  Our flexible financing programs offer up to seven-
year terms and the options to make weekly, bi-weekly, or monthly payments.  The 
dealerships won’t do that!
Getting a loan from CentralAlliance is easy with our affordable rates, simple 
online applications and flexible terms!  All loans are signed digitally in minutes.  In 
fact, we can close on loans without you having to be present at one of our offices.  
Oh… and the most important part, at CentralAlliance, we don’t make you have a 
checking account to get the best rate.

Transfer Your High Rate 
Cards to CentralAlliance
We know there is no better time than now to get started on your financial goals.  
Think of how much money you can save by consolidating high-interest debt 
into your low-rate CentralAlliance Credit Card.  Maximize your savings by 
completing a FEE FREE balance transfer with CentralAlliance.  For a 
limited time & while rates are still low, we are offering a “Transfer Your Balance” 
special with a rate of 3.49%!  We know with department store cards, you are 
paying double digit interest.  Most cards are at rates higher than 18%.  At this rate, 
will you ever get ahead?  Will you ever pay off the balance?  Let CentralAlliance 
help you pay off your balances faster!  Let’s work together to get you on the road to 
saving money and improving your financial well-being. 


